
English 
In English, we are reading a 
book called ‘The Wild Robot’. 

We will be writing,  diary 
entries, poetry, speeches and 
play scripts. We will also be 

improving our use of 
dictionaries and thesaurus’. 

What are we 
doing this half 
term in year 4? 

Maths 
In Maths, we will be focusing on 
number – identifying the value 

of digits within numbers, 
rounding to 10 and 100. We will 
then begin to focus on addition 
and subtraction, using formal 

written methods. 

Computing 
In computing, we will being 

finding out how to collaborate 
using technology. We will create 

our own rules on how to work 
well as a team and investigate 

different ways of working 
together remotely. 

Science 
In Science, we will be finding 

out about sound. We will 
investigate how sound is 

created by carrying out a range 
of investigations. We will also 
find out how to change sound. 
Finally we will make our own 
musical instruments to make 

our own sound. 
 

Art 
In Art we will be focusing on our 
drawing skills. We will create a 

sequence of images to tell a 
story using poetry. 

PSHE 
In PSHE we will be focusing on 
our emotions and feelings. We 
will also being looking at how to 
be more responsible and looking 

after ourselves and others.  

Physical Education 
In PE, we will be continuing to 
improve our orienteering skills. 
We will also be playing rounders 
and improving our throwing and 

catching skills. 

Music 
In music, we will be investigating 
different time signatures. We 
will be listening to a variety of 
pieces of music and identifying 
the time signature it is written 

in as well as identifying patterns 
within the piece.  

Languages 
In Languages, we will be starting 
to learn French. This will include 
greetings and using our very own 

finger puppets to help us. 

Religious Education 
In R.E, we will be finding out 

about Hinduism. This will involve 
learning the story of Rama and 
Sita and being able to retell it. 


